
To Our Clients And Team Members:

As we continue monitoring the rapidly-evolving situation around the coronavirus (COVID-19), it is our 
sincere hope that you and your loved ones are healthy and doing well. The past several days have 
seen some major changes in our day-to-day lives as we incorporate practices to keep our community 
safe, from mandatory closures to self-quarantining. It is important that we come together to support 
the collective efforts of our community in stopping the spread of this virus. We are convinced that the 
Blown Away team has an obligation to do its part in this, as well. 

We want to assure you that we currently remain available to assist you and deliver the same level of 
quality you’ve come to expect from our work.  Blown Away is committed to keeping team members 
safe while continuing to provide our clients with top-notch service. To that purpose, we have taken 
several measures to make our environment as safe as possible: 

•	 We have created portable hand-washing stations for our employees to use while on-
site at a job. 

•	 Spray bottles containing a chlorine/water disinfectant solution have been provided to 
employees to frequently wipe down equipment and common areas.   

•	 Employees have received training on the appropriate guidelines and safety measures 
recommended by the CDC to mitigate the risk of spread. 

•	 We have put in place a communication structure to effectively share new information 
and its impacts with our employees.

•	 All our equipment and vehicles are receiving additional deep cleaning before and after 
regular shifts for sanitization purposes.  

We feel fortunate that thanks to you, our loyal customers and team members, we are able to keep our 
business running during this challenging time. We truly appreciate and are thankful for your support.

We are continuously monitoring updates concerning COVID-19, and you can count on us to communi-
cate the impacts of new information as they are determined.  The steps taken to protect our team and 
our clients in helping slow the transmission of this virus will not impede our ability to continue to meet 
our clients’ needs. Our business is open, and we remain focused on providing you with quality service.

Stay well,
Ron Barnett
President
Blown Away

Instagram.com/BlownAwayOrlando/
LinkedIn.com/Company/Blown-Away-LLC/

Twitter.com/BlownAwayCFL/ 
Facebook.com/BlownAwayCFL/

We encourage employees to connect with us on social media and keep up with our posts and news. 
Social Media




